
Mail form and payment to: 
 
Archdiocese of Baltimore 
Office of Clergy Personnel 
320 Cathedral Street 
Baltimore, MD  21201 

March 2, 2015 
St. Mary’s Seminary 
5400 Roland Avenue 

Baltimore, MD  21210 
 

Division of Clergy Personnel 
320 Cathedral Street 

Baltimore, MD  21201 
410-547-5427 

Archdiocese of Baltimore 



 
Schedule 

March 2, 2014  
 
 

12 noon  Arrival and Lunch 
1:00 pm – 1:40 pm Session 1 
1:40 pm – 2:10 pm Silent Reflection 
2:10 pm – 2:50 pm Session 2 
2:50 pm – 3:20 pm Silent Reflection 
 
3:20 pm – 3:50 pm Meeting with  
   Archbishop Lori 
3:50 pm – 4:45 pm Holy Hour 
4:45 pm – 5:00 pm Evening Prayer and 
   Benediction 
5:00 pm  Social 
 
Confessors available from 1:30 pm – 4:30 pm  
 
 
 
 
 

Fr. Byrnes will be speaking  on  
Encountering the Lord  

in your Preaching:   
engaging, enlightening,  
and enlisting our people  

through our own experience  
with the Lord. 

Priest Day of Reflection 
Registration Form 

 
 
□  Enclosed is my check for $75 for the  
     Day of Reflection 
 
□   Retired priests—$35 
 
 
Name:______________________________ 
 
Parish:_____________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
Phone Number:______________________ 
 
Email:______________________________ 
 
 
 
Please make check out to: 
 

Archdiocese of Baltimore 
 
Return to:  The Office of Clergy Personnel 
  320 Cathedral Street 
  Baltimore, MD  21201 
 
  No later than February 27, 2015. 

Rev. Bill Byrnes 

      Fr. Byrne is a native of Washington, DC and 
is the youngest of the eight children of Dr. and 
Mrs. William Byrne.  He attended Georgetown 
Preparatory School and the College of the Holy 
Cross.  Fr. Byrne taught at Mater Dei School for 
three years before being accepted to study as a 
seminarian for the Archdiocese of Washington.  
He studied at the Pontifical North American Col-
lege in Rome, receiving his S.T.B. and S.T.L in 
Dogmatics from the Pontifical University of St. 
Thomas Aquinas (The Angelicum).  He was or-
dained a priest by Cardinal James Hickey in 
1994.   
 
      After his ordination Fr. Byrne served as paro-
chial vicar at the Church of the Little Flower and 
at the Shrine of St. Jude.   For eight years he 
served as the chaplain to the University of Mary-
land. From his time serving the Catholic Terps, 
the Archdiocese of Washington gained fourteen 
seminarians, and other students pursued voca-
tions with several religious communities.  In 2007 
Fr. Byrne delivered the homily for 20,000 young 
people at the annual Youth Rally and Mass for 
Life.  He currently serves as Pastor of St. Peter’s 
Church on Capitol Hill and as Secretary for Pas-
toral Ministry and Social Concerns for the Archdi-
ocese of Washington.  He also teaches homiletics 
to the seminarians of the North American College 
and has spoken at priest convocations, seminari-
an retreats, and pastoral staff retreats for many 
dioceses. 

NOTE:  Dress for the day is informal. 


